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U.S. Department of State Indexes of Living Costs Abroad, 

Quarters Allowances, and Hardship Differentials
Many private firms use these quarterly statistics to adjust the pay of their American employees abroad.  The indexes are based on the difference between living costs in Washington, D.C. and each of more than 160 foreign cities.  The publications also list U.S. State Department housing (quarters) allowances for about half of the cities and hardship differentials for all important posts. 
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EFFECTIVE January 1, 2020, THE DEPARTMENT OF STATE WILL NO LONGER PUBLISH THE U.S. Department of State Indexes of Living Costs Abroad, Quarters Allowances and Hardship Differentials in hard copy format.
All information contained in this publication may be found on the Department of State – Office of Allowances Websites:

Intranet: http://aoprals.a.state.gov/ (Department of State only)

and

Internet: https://aoprals.state.gov/.

For questions or concerns visit the appropriate website or write to:

U.S. Department of State

Office of Allowances (A/OPR/ALS)

Room L-314, SA-1

Washington, D.C. 20522-0401
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